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 Peter Wellstein INT2015/6764/P 30/01/2016  17:15:47 Peter Wellstein

4 Camden Square

LONDON NW1 9UY

Re planning proposal 2015/6764/P

3 Camden Square NW1 9UY

I wish to object to this planning proposal. As I understand the planned building should have three 

storeys. It therefore will most probably block the light to my only window facing north-west (Lounge as 

my most important room, also kitchen). Also all the other buildings in this row of houses are only two 

stories (and are further away) and the new building will clearly impact the view from end of my flat. 

Also if permission a precedent may be set which would open the door to other house owners following 

the same idea.

Thanks.

Kind regards,

Peter Wellstein

4 Camden Square

London

NW1 9UY

 Sigurd Max 

Fordham

COMMEMP

ER

2015/6764/P 28/01/2016  10:29:59 I am  the applicant for this building. I have lived at 3 Camden Square for about 40 years. When my 

wife and I bought the house we always intended to build ourselves a house to live in after our children 

had left.

My work has been concerned with building and I am an engineer specialising in sustainable 

construction. Architecture needs to find a new vision so that new buildings will need no extra energy 

for heating, a minimum of electricity for lighting at night time only, and of course no need for 

mechanical cooling. Solar generation of electricity to meet the demand.

Justin Bere  was chosen to help meet these aims because that is his idealistic intention. We have 

coordinated with Camden's  pre-app process, and trust that we can all feel proud of the planning 

outcome. 

As an engineer I am confident that we will meet our aims for sustainability. The house will be an 

exemplar of sustainable development for the comming century. 

I hope the general resistance of our society  to all new development will not frustrate the aims of this 

simple development.

No Basement .

Max Fordham

3 Camden Square

Camden Town

London

NW1 9UY
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 Edward Cullinan NOBJ2015/6764/P 28/01/2016  15:26:43 Dear Sir, 

I have carefully studied 24 drawings of the proposed house that have been submitted to you for 

planning permission. 

I live at no. 62 Camden Mews, a grade 2 with star listed building, so I care what else is proposed for 

the Mews.

 I want to say that I think Mr. Bere's proposal for Max Fordham's house is an excellent one since it's 

sensitive to the "grain" and character of the Mews whilst having it's own particular character in the way 

that other houses in the News do. It also combines a layout which is particularly suitable for it uses with 

a well composed three dimensional form. Yours sincerely Edward Cullinan

62 Camden Mews
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